[school letterhead]
Dear Parents:

There has been an increase in student absenteeism due to influenza-like illness.  The exact cause of the illnesses is unknown at this time.  The school is working with the Monterey County Health Department to limit the potential spread of illness in the classrooms.  
Most respiratory viruses are spread from person-to-person through coughing or sneezing.  Symptoms may include fever, cough, sore throat, body aches, headache, chills, nasal congestion, and fatigue.  Some individuals may have vomiting and/or diarrhea, depending on the virus with which they are infected.  In most cases the illness is mild, lasting 3 to 5 days.  Some people are at higher risk for severe disease including infants and very young children, pregnant women, individuals with weakened immune systems, elderly individuals, and people with certain health conditions like asthma or diabetes.  
We ask for your help in controlling the spread of illness in the classroom.  Please keep students with influenza-like illness home from all classroom and other school activities until they are fever-free for at least 24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medications like Tylenol and Motrin.  If your child’s fever is very high or they have difficulty breathing, please contact your medical provider right away.  Other ways to help reduce the spread of illness include encouraging your child to wash his/her hands frequently.  Please help instruct your child to cough or sneeze into the elbow or a tissue rather than on hands.  Also, please discourage children from sharing food, drinks, and lip balm.

If you have additional questions, please contact _____________(person’s name) from our school at _______________________ (phone number).  You may also contact the Monterey County Health Department’s Communicable Disease Unit at 831-755-4521.
Sincerely,

